Class lll Police Officers
Posted on 02/08/2019

The West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School District can report that the
hiring process for Class Ill Special Law Enforcement Officers has been
completed by Plainsboro and West Windsor Townships. Class Ill Police Officers
are retired police officers hired specifically to work within township public
schools. The officers have completed interviews, thorough background
investigations, physical examinations and psychological evaluations, and will
complete a comprehensive training program, including all state-mandated
training before beginning their duties within WW-P Schools.

Please note the following:

o Plainsboro Township. The Plainsboro Township Police Department has
completed the hiring process for three Class Il Special Law Enforcement
Officers. Officers have met with school administrations at High School
North and Community Middle School and completed several building walk-
through opportunities with supervising officers. The new officers will begin
working in schools during the week of Feb. 11, 2019.

o West Windsor Township. The West Windsor Township Police Department
has completed the hiring process to add its fourth Class Ill Officer to join
WW-P. Currently, two officers are working at High School South and one
officer is working at Dutch Neck Elementary School. The new officer will
begin work at Grover Middle School during the week of Feb. 11, 2019.

We look forward to our continued partnership with the Plainsboro and West
Windsor Police Departments.



